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Thursday, October 25, 2018
Dear Franklin-Randall families, 
We are off to a great school year and we want to thank you, in advance, for all that you do! We are fortunate to have so many engaged families in our community. Between in-classroom volunteers, lunchroom and playground volunteers, our Latino and Hmong Parent Empowerment Groups (PEGs), and so many more dedicated supporters, we are incredibly grateful.

With the school year now underway, we are asking for your support for our Fall Fundraising Campaign. School budget cuts unfortunately continue. So, this campaign is important to help our teachers purchase classroom supplies and participate in professional development and collaboration activities with other teachers. Your donation also helps support important initiatives, such as staff and resources to run the Bayview ESL summer study program. 

Our goal is to have at least 235 families participate and raise a total of $22,000 by November 30th. Every dollar makes a difference. No gift is too small!
Did you know...

· $5 buys a book for a classroom library

· $25 pays for plants in the outdoor classroom

· $50 funds classroom materials above and beyond what school can provide 

· $200 exhibits our students’ artwork at Randall’s Gallery Night

· $250 pays for transportation for those in need to participate in different after school programs

· $1,000 supports each school’s Social Justice Fund, directed by school social workers (budget has been doubled from 2017/2018 school year)
We donate our time because we believe that our schools can only be as strong as the communities that support them. The Fall Fundraiser is a simple way to get involved and experience the impact that Franklin-Randall teachers, staff, students, and families are making in our schools every day. Your financial support makes this work possible.

Please place your tax-deductible donation (checks made out to: Franklin-Randall PTO) in the envelope provided and return it in your child’s Friday folder or donate online at: www.franklinrandallpto.org. Thank you for supporting our schools!
Sincerely,

Jamie Miller


Megan Spicer
Fundraising Chair

President

It’s easy to donate by check made out to: Franklin-Randall PTO or online: � HYPERLINK "http://www.franklinrandallpto.org" ��www.franklinrandallpto.org�





PTO


Funding Supports:


Audio/Visual Equipment


Bayview Summer Program


Books for ESL


Buildings & Grounds


Carnival


Classroom Supplies


Cultural Arts


Equity and Inclusion


Field Trips


Glow Ball Dance


Health and Wellness


Marvelous Math and Science Days


Movie Nights


Parent Empowerment


Groups (PEGs)


Reading Materials


Safety Patrol


Scholarships


Social Justice Fund


Staff Appreciation


Student Transportation


Teacher Discretionary Funds


Teacher Education


Technology


Translation


T-shirts


Website and Newsletters


…and more!!!





Some employers offer matching donations for schools - check with yours!





PTO 


Funding Supports


field trips


buildings & grounds 


health and wellness


t-shirts


cultural arts


safety patrol


scholarships


equity and inclusion


student directory 


Marvelous Math Morning


Social Justice Fund


student transportation


Winter Dance


classroom supplies


website and newsletter


translation


popcorn 


teacher education


staff appreciation


parent empowerment


groups 


celebrations


reading materials


Franklin Zoo


books for ESL students 


music supplies 


Carnival


technology


audio-visual equipment


art supplies





…..and more!!!!!









